
 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

We have been fascinated by spiders this week… 

spotting their webs and finding out that because 

they are arachnids, spiders have 8 legs!  We even 

discovered that baby spiders are called 

spiderlings! 

  

  

We have had lots of visitors into Little Chestnuts this week... Preschool were amazing, polite and 

very patient.  I was incredibly proud of you – well done! 

 

 

 

Welly Wednesday 

What have we been up to this week? 

Songs and Rhymes Following the children’s interests, we have been singing 

Incy Wincy Spider together this week as well as revisiting 

’10 Fat Sausages’.  Both rhymes inspired some very 

creative play in the playdough! 

We have had a very busy week this week! We have 2 new toy characters 

in Preschool called Bertie and Bessy who have been helping us to find 

out about how our brain helps us to achieve things. We are thoroughly 

enjoying sharing the story of ‘The 3 Billy Goats Gruff’ together. It has 

been lovely to see Preschool retelling the story in their small world play, 

taking it in turns to help the goats ‘trip trap’ over the bridge.  There 

was lots of lovely chatting using the words under, on, and over to 

describe the position of the characters.  It was also very exciting to 

use some magnifying glasses and discover how much bigger they made 

things.   

 

 
We are listening carefully to the end 

of words to hear whether they sound 

the same. Together we have been 

finding pairs of pictures that rhyme. 
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